






12th September, 2013
Dear Parents,

Just to keep you updated on school events. 

· The 5th and 6th class pupils will be making their Confirmation on Tuesday March 4th.
· Swimming lessons for 2nd, 3rd & 5th classes will commence on Friday November 8th and will continue for 6 weeks. The cost is €36 per pupil. However the Parents’ Association have very kindly agreed to subsidise this amount by contributing €16 per pupil. If you are unable to pay the fee of €20 in one payment you may do so in weekly instalments.
· The used clothes collection has been moved forward to October 15th.  We encourage you to start filling those bags.
· -      Just a reminder that the annual fee for photocopying is €20 and Book Rental is
       €30 for 3rd to 6th Class. 1st/2nd Class Photocopying €15.00.  Book Rental €20.
       Report Book €6 for 1st class only.  If you have not sent in this money could you
       do so as soon as possible, thank you.

· Any pupil who wishes to avail of the Personal Accident Insurance should return the completed forms together with payment as specified on the form as soon as possible or before the end of September.  People are free to avail of it if they wish.
· If you are interested in purchasing books from the Setanta Book Club you may do so by filling in the order form and returning it and the correct money to the school by Friday September 13th.  If paying by cheque please make it payable to the school.  Please note purchase of books is completely optional. 
· We remind you to keep a check on your child’s homework notebook. This should be signed each night when you are satisfied that the child’s work is completed to the best of his ability.
· The Parents’ Association of St. Colman’s B.N.S. is holding their A.G.M. on Monday 16th September in the Boys School at 8.30p.m. We hope to see a representative from each family on the night to bring forward new ideas for fundraising for the year.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]We remind  you to log on to the school website and see what is happening in the school.  The address is  www.stcolmansbnskanturk.weebly.com     We are doing class blogs this year.
· Don’t’ forget you can follow us on twitter @colmansbns

I conclude by thanking you for your continued support and co-operation in our school.
Le gach dea ghuí,
__________________
Eilish Finnegan
Principal


